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August Meeting Details 
The August meeting’s 50/50 was $43. Ron Gardiner 

won the prize! The attendance prize of $110 was won 

by Ron Schwane. He donated the win back to pay for 

future meals! The K of C coaster set was won by Todd 

Kirchoff. 

 

Next meeting is Thursday, September 19! No rosary 

before the September meeting! 

 

 

 

KC Council 

Charity Committee 

 
Missouri Right to Life   $150 

Our Lady’s Inn    $300 

Luncheon for Life 

Ben Eusterbrock    $500 

Seminarian, Bernard Orf’s grandson 

Landon’s League Golf Tournament $150 

This is a charity golf tournament for  

medical research. 

Charity Bike Ride (Deacon Tadlock) $250 

Salvation Army    $100 

Kenrick-Glennon Con Vivium Dinner $250 

Charitable Bike Ride Deacon Tadlock $250 

Assumption School Scholarship  $2,000 

St. Dominic School Scholarship  $5,000 

 

Pro Life Initiative Related to Trivia Night Aug 17 

Maximum gift of $2,000 

 

See a Deserving Need? 
If you have a suggestion for our charity committee, 

please contact Mike McCleish (717) 919-7558 or email 

mlgc61370@outlook.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Note from Beth 
I’m on a bit of a high right now! It is August 18 as I 

write this. Last night was the Pro-Life Trivia Night. It 

was a huge success! Over $15,000.00 was raised for 

the fire department to install a Safe Haven Baby Box!  

 

As a co-chairperson of the event, I find myself 

thanking everyone repeatedly. I also need to thank each 

and everyone in the Auxiliary who assisted in any way 

or gave a donation. As a group, you helped make this 

happen! 

 

Reserve your seat at the High Tea September 23rd. The 

cost is $12. Call Carol Lock for your reservation. (need 

phone number) All proceeds will help a family in need 

at Christmas. 

 

Plan to volunteer at and attend the upcoming Fashion 

Show November 6. It’s challenging work, but so 

enjoyable. Just think of all those who benefit since 

100% of our profits go to charities for women and 

children. 

 

As announced at the meeting in August, our September 

meeting will consist of a dinner and awards ceremony. 

Read the upcoming meeting minutes to stay informed 

about this event and other items of importance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_________________________________________ 

 

G.K. Tom Zangriles    (314) 920-0321 

F.S. Ron Gardiner    (314) 276-7609 

Auxiliary President Beth Delano      (314) 520-0134 

Bryan Eisenbath       (314) 660-0598 
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Queen of Hearts  
Round 12’s jackpot was more than 

$24,000! Julie Puder picked card #1 and it 

was the lucky Queen of Hearts. She 

donated 10% back to Safe Haven Baby 

Box. 50/50 raffles have averaged payouts 

of more than $500 the last several weeks.  

 

The next round has started, and the Queen will bring the 

lucky winner more than $5,000. 

 

Doors open at 5 p.m. with the drawing at 7 p.m. each 

Tuesday.  Tickets to enter the 50/50 drawing or Queen 

of Hearts drawing are only $1. Come by and take a 

chance! Pizza is always available at the bar. A variety 

of beer, wine, soda, and mixed drinks are available at 

the bar. 

 

We are looking for alternates to sell tickets when 

regulars cannot make the event. If you can help, please 

contact Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598. 

 

Home Association 
 

Hail damage repair to the fry shack and hall are now 

complete. Fogged up window in the hall has also been 

replaced. Small retaining wall by the steps from the 

lower parking lot is now complete. 

We are doing well in regard to rentals. Thanks to all that 

have promoted the hall or used the hall for personal 

events like graduations and family get togethers. 

Due to the success of Round 12, the committee was able 

to contribute $9,000 to the Reserve Fund, fully funding 

it for the year. 

Thinking of renting the hall? Members get a discount! 

Remember to talk to Gerry Prinster or Bryan Eisenbath 

to check and see if your dates are available. Get your 

party on the calendar and get your event booked for the 

holiday season! Please continue to promote hall rental 

to your family and friends. 

Please Help with Bartending! 

Rentals require bartenders and we need your help! 

Please consider taking the class for bartenders online at: 

link: https://pip.missouri.edu/SMART/  

 

September 2024 
 

 
That’s a Wrap! 

Heritage and 

FreedomFest 2024 
Thanks to everyone that came out to 

help set up, work, and tear down the 

booth at this year’s Heritage and Freedom Fest.  

We made more than $2,600 selling hamburgers, hot 

dogs, brats, soda, and water. We split this 50/50 with the 

charity committee and the building fund. Thanks to all 

those who just came by to eat or get a drink. We 

appreciate all of you that donated water and helped with 

the float. 

Save these Dates! 
 

2024 
Star Council Appreciation Dinner   Sept 19 

Nite at the Races     Oct   26 

Fish Fry      Nov 1 

Fashion Show Set Up   

 Nov 5 

Fashion Show     Nov 6 

Fish Fry      Dec 5  

Council Christmas Party    Dec 19 

 

2025 
Fish Fry     Jan 3 

Knight and Ladies Aux   Jan 18 

Member of the Year 

Fish Fry     Feb 7 

Superbowl Party    Feb 9 

Mouse Races      Feb 15  

Gentemann Euchre Tourney    Mar 8 

Del Carr Memorial Sporting Clay Shoot June 14 

We are looking for someone to chair the Nite at the 

Races. Interested? Contact Tom Zangriles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Star Council Dinner 
 

Dinner will be Thursday September 19th. Dinner will 

be catered by Hobos and starts at 6 p.m. The dinner is 

free but you need to RSVP. 

 

RSVP to Bryan Eisenbath by September 12th. 

 

Follow this link to reserve a spot! 

 

Star Council Award Appreciation Dinner Followed 

by Business Meeting - KoC  

 

That’s a Wrap! 

Charity Golf 
We had a sell-out event at the 33rd annual Golf Classic 

Friday, August 9th at Warrenton Golf Course! We 

made more than $21K and could not have done it 

without all of you.  

 

Thanks to everyone that played, bought gift cards for 

the raffle, and bought sponsorships. Thanks to the 143 

golfers that played, too. With more than 50 hole 

sponsors and donations, the event was a success. 

 

Refreshments and food were prepared and served by 

brother Knights with help 

from several ladies from our auxiliary. A moment of 

silence was held in memory of Brother Del Carr, 

whose teammates played in his honor. 

 

We would like to thank this year’s Platinum and Gold 

sponsors. 

 

Platinum 

Acropolis Investment Management 

Grillo’s Chop and Barrel 

Eagle Exteriors 

Justin Manion, K of C Insurance Agent 

Magnolia Real Estate (Lynn Schwane) 

Stifel Investments (Bob Stockdale) 

 

Gold  

Angle Ridge Remodeling 

Friends of the Tides Beach Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fish Frys 
First non-Lenten fish fry is November 1st.  

 

November 1st is Team 5.  

Captain Tom Zangriles 

 

December 5th is Team 1 

Captain Don Phillips 

 

January 3rd 

Team 2 

Captain Steve Foppe 

February 7th 

Team 3 

Mike Bigler 

 

Please arrive at 4:30 if you want to work. 

If you want to eat, we will serve from 5 pm to 7 pm. 

 

First Lenten fish Fry is March 7th. 
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